
• 
TEACHING/RESEARCH/SERVICE 
Fish and Wildlife Resources 

December 7, 1990 

Greg White 
EG&G Idaho, Inc. 
INEL 
P.O. Box 1625 
Idaho Falls, ID 83415 

Re: Meeting of Taylor Ranch research cooperators 

Dear Cooperator, 

• 
~ University of Idaho 

College of Forestry, 
Wildlife and Range Sciences 

Moscow, Idaho 83843 

I'm inviting you to a meeting to address research and management opportunities 
for Taylor Ranch. Representatives from Idaho State University, Idaho 
Department of Fish and Game, U.S. Forest Service, EG&G Idaho, Inc., and 
University of Idaho plan to attend. This meeting will give us a chance to 
find out what has been done and is being done at Taylor Ranch. We can 
coordinate our research, teaching, and management activities to make the best 
use of personnel and reduce costs. Also, we can discuss ideas for new 
research and address agencies' management needs that can be accomplished 
through Taylor Ranch. 

We'll meet January 24, 1991. The meeting should run from 0800 to about 1130. 
At noon, EG&G Idaho (either Greg White or Dale Bruns) will give a presentation 
of integrated ecosystem monitoring in Chile and Wyoming and initiated at 
Taylor Ranch. At 3:30 p.m. Wayne Minshall, ISU, will present a seminar about 
ongoing work in Big Creek concerning stream responses to the 1988 fires. 
We'll meet in the College of Forestry, Wildlife and Range Sciences Building. 
Specific times and rooms follow: 

Cooperators Meeting (Room 200, 0800 - 1130) 

Seminar: "Integrated ecosystem and pollutant monitoring program for , i..(O 
wilderness" Greg White/Dale Bruns, EG&G Idaho (Room 10, 1200 - J.lld'> 

Seminar: "Aquatic systems monitoring: responses to wildfire in wilderness" 
Wayne Minshall, Idaho St. Univ. (Room 10, 1530 - 1620) 

I hope to see you there. I'll get a finalized agenda to you early next month. 

Regards, 

Jeffrey Yeo 
Scientist/Manager 
Taylor Ranch Wilderness Field Station 

The University of Idaho is an equal opportunity/affirmative action employer and educational institution. 
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